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WILDCARE: FRIENDS OF LUMEAH POINT 

  
 

 

Monday 17
th

 March 2014 

 

 

 

Mr Garry Evans 

 

Manager  

Issues and Projects 

Crown Land Services 

Parks and Wildlife Service 

 

Wildcare: Friends of Lumeah Point 

Mail: Garry Hulme 

43 Honeywood Drive 

Sandford, Tas 7020 

e-mail: garry.hulme@gmail.com 

Dear Garry 

Wildcare: Friends of Lumeah Point 5 Year Plan 
 

Further to our meeting with you on Tuesday 17
th

 December 2013 I am pleased to provide the 

following responses to our discussions and your advice: 

 

 Consultation with local residents and interest groups has continued. Currently 

Windsurfers Tasmania and the Pipeclay Lagoon Oyster Growers Association have 

representation on our committee. 

 We have established a local Wildcare group; Wildcare: Friends of Lumeah Point to enable 

formal relationships to be established with Government, grant submissions to be 

developed and projects to be managed and resourced under the auspice of Wildcare. 

 A five year plan has been developed and is submitted herewith for your information and 

any further advice arising from it. Prices on the plan are estimates provided by relevant 

professionals and can be itemised and confirmed once in principle agreement is reached 

on the plan 

We are now seeking approval from Crown Land Services to proceed with the first year’s program 

of works as outlined in the Plan. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Garry Hulme 

President 

Wildcare: Friends of Lumeah Point 


